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Product Change Notification – PCN # PCN000497 

December 8th, 2017  

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Moxa is planning to implement a change to certain products. 

Please review the detailed information given below to determine how these changes will affect your products 

and/or processes. If you have any questions regarding these changes, please contact the person listed below. 

 

Subject:  

EXPC-1519-C7-S3-T V1.0.0 and EXPC-1519-C1-S3-T V1.0.0 change to EXPC-1519-C7-S3-T V1.1.0 and 

EXPC-1519-C1-S3-T V1.1.0. 

 

Service Level: Basic 

 

Effective Date: December, 2017 

 

Model Names/ Current Version/ New Version: 

 

Model Name Current Version New Version 

EXPC-1519-C7-S3-T V1.0.0 V1.1.0 

EXPC-1519-C1-S3-T V1.0.1 V1.1.0 

   

 

Change Description:  

Due to handling and quality issue in field site, to change AC/DC power connection mechanism from recent 

connector to cable gland. For this change, to update the reversion from V1.0.0 to V1.1.0 accordingly. 

 

Delivery Schedule:  

V1.1.0 version will be available to order starting December 8th, 2017, and will be ready for shipment by 

January 3rd, 2018. 

 

Note:  

1. In the change period, Moxa will provide the V1.1.0 material separately by offline express. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Note: For questions, contact the <Jonashc.chen@moxa.com>or your regional sales contact. 




